
CHECK YOUR EMAIL!

WE WANT TO HEAR
FROM YOU!

Survey!
Survey!
Survey!

Colleagues,
 
This message is focused on three topics….

OEA sent out a survey last night to gather information from our
members on the Academies/Pathways that are being proposed.
We need all members to provide their input. This topic will be
discussed by the OPS Board of Education in September. To
advocate for you, we need to hear from you. The survey will close
on Thursday, May 20th at 5:00 pm. If you did not receive the survey,
please contact Robert and he will send you the survey.

Today, OEA was made aware of the email that was sent by the
district regarding DUO Security, a two-factor authentication to
protect Office 365 logins. We did not have advance notice of this
and have since sent an email to the district to ask questions and
share our concerns with this ask. We will keep you updated on this
issue.

Insurance 101 with BC/BS and EHA- ​Making sound decisions requires
knowing what the best options are for you and your family. There
are three different options to consider for next year. With the
changes in the Health Insurance for next year, OEA has partnered
with the Educators Health Alliance (EHA) and the Blue Cross/Blue
Shield to offer many sessions to educate our members.

June 8th at 4:45
Please register for OEA Insurance Educational Session on Jun 8, 2021

4:45 PM CDT at:
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1638159489433935630

 
July 6th at 4:45

Please register for OEA Insurance Educational Session on Jul 6, 2021
4:45 PM CDT at:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3133389750093033230

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing
information about joining the webinar.

Be well,

Robert
OEA President

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1638159489433935630
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3133389750093033230



